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MARK GAIDE, Vice President & Director of Audio Services
SUSAN GAIDE, President & Chief Communications Strategist

December 5, 2003

Mr. Steve Esdale
1363 Springside Dr.
Weston, FL. 33326

Re: Forensic Tape Enhancement
Dear Steve:

Enclosed, please find three CD copies of a version of the 911 enhancement which was not
contained on the three CDs we previously sent to you. For this CD, we have inserted the
additionally enhanced excerpts into the body of the enhanced recording so that you can hear the
enhanced excerpts in context instead of individually, as they were presented on the original CD.
We have provided this additional CD to both Det. Hallisey of the Sarasota County Sheriff’s Dept.
and to Skipp Porteous as well.

Please note that we have chosen not to entrust this package to Airborne! We would appreciate a
call when you receive this package so that we will know that it is safely in your hands.

We’ll be in touch if we hear from Det. Hallisey — please do the same.

Sincerely,
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Susan Gaide

Enclosure
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Movember {, 2004

Judge DeFuaris

Cironit Court in and for Sarasota County, Florida
Filg Number 2002 -CP-001071-NC

In RE: Fgtatc of Muray B. Cohen, Deseased

Dear Judge DeFuria,

We submit this letter to vou at the request of Steven J. Esdale, who has asked us to write to vou to
condirm that eaxdier this year, my company, GadeCom Inc | received a compact disc from the
Sarasota County Shertfis Gifice

We received the afirementionsd compact disc from the Samsora County Sheriffs Office on
February 7, 2004. Embodied in the compact disc is a recording of the 911 call made by Maria
Cohen on Jansary 13, 2003, Prior to receving the compact dise, I was informed by Detoctive
Chris Hallisey (via @ telephone comversiion in Janoary 2004) tha the compaci dise we would
receive would contzin the 911 call, broken nto six segments. He oxplained to me tha this
segmentation hiad been performed by the Federa! Burean of Investigation upon their receipt of the
recording from the Sarasota Cownty Sheaff's Office. The compact disc bad no label affixed to it;
it merely had the word “copy”™ handwritten on its face.

The compact disc we resived from the Sarasota County Sheriff"s Office was accompanied by a
letter, dated Jannary 30, 2004, and was prated on the Sherifls Office’s official letterhead. The
stafionsry appears o be gemine and is not a photocopy. The letier was sent by Sheriff William
Baliowill and Paul Richard, Sergeant. Crinninal Investigation Busean

Please feel fiee w coptnct us f you have any questions or concerns regarding the aforementioned
compact disc and letter.

Respecifully submitted,

Susan Gaide
President
GaideCom, Ing,
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